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December news in Grade 7 
  

DATES 
6– Advent Celebration @ 1pm in the gym 
7- Deacon Felix will be ordained priest at the Cathedral @ noon 
9- Santa Photos 
12 – Christmas play. Matinee @ 1pm, Evening show @ 7pm. 
13 – Late start @ 10:30.  
        Advent Celebration @ 1pm in the gym 
16 – Grade 7 choir to sing at Holy Family @ 1:30 
17 – Class visit to Mt. St. Joseph Hospital @ 12:30 
         Missa de Gallo – School sponsoring 
20 –  Advent Celebration @ 10:45 am in the gym 
         Happy Christmas Holidays! 
 
BIRTHDAYS 
 Happy Birthday this month to: Jonah and Serena! 
 
 
 

The birth of Jesus brings us the good news that  
we are loved immensely and uniquely by God 

-Pope Francis- 

MR. BILL WICKEN  
2850 Quebec Street 
Vancouver, B.C.  V5T 3A9 
604.879.4411 office  • 
bwicken50@gmail.com 
 

THIS MONTH IN CLASS 

Religion -  We continue to reflect in our Scripture 
Booklets on the New Testament. We looked at the 
mission of Jesus and also the world Jesus lived in. 
We then studied the Gospel stories of the Nativity 
of the Lord, watched a movie and reflected on the 
experiences of Mary and Joseph in trusting God.  
Language Arts  -  Our literacy unit focuses on 
“Who am I?”. Students are finishing self-
descriptions based on several reflection 
opportunities. These will be combined with art 
facial sketches in a presentation form.  
Socials – We have been looking at the start of 
agriculture, considering different hypotheses. We 
combined our learning with a study of mythology 
and the students are writing their own myths on 
how farming began.  
Science – We are looking at various ways that 
electricity is generated and transported to us, and 
the students will research sustainable electricity 
alternatives.  
Math – We finished our introduction to algebra and 
have been looking at how we use integers in our 
lives, as well as math operations with positive and 
negative integers. 
Sports – Our boys and girls  volleyball teams 
ended their season and now we are raring to go 
with basketball. Go Celtics! 
 
The Grade 7s are collecting new items of clothing 
to donate to the Men’s Hostel downtown, now that 
our cold weather has arrived.  
 
 

 

 
 
 
 

December 

Brings us close to the coming 

of the Lord as we prepare 

ourselves in Advent 
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